
Sons of the American Revolution 

Bluebonnet Chapter #41 SAR 

20 February 2021 

      This meeting was canceled. 

       Leading up to this meeting was the Great Freeze of 2021.  Many members were without 

power and internet.  A quorum could not be adjourned.  The President and Vice President 

consulted with the leadership and it was considered the best course of action to cancel this 

meeting.  Next meeting is a scheduled ZOOM meeting 20 March 2021. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Richard Hockensmith Secretary 


